
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

RGS/96/2023-24  

Date: 28/12/2023  

 

School Closure on 29th December 2023 

  (Pre-Nursery – Grade 12) 

 
Dear Parent, 

Greetings! 

 
In pursuance with the orders received from DIOS, Gautam Budh Nagar, the District 

Magistrate has declared 29th December 2023 (Friday) as a holiday for all the students of Pre-

Nursery to Grade 12, due to inclement weather. The school will reopen for all the students on 

Monday, 8th January 2024. 

 

The PTM for Grades Nursery to 12 remains as scheduled on 30th December 2023. 
 

We wish you and your family a joyful and prosperous ‘New Year’! 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Warm Regards 

Team RGS 


